
 

This Chapter of FHNB is holding the 22nd. Annual Event, at Cowan Lake May 20 & 21 2017 

Last spring, we had over 192 participants for our event.  We provide Kids and Adults with disabilities a weekend of 

fun and fishing.  Our total attendance for the weekend, counting participants, attendants, caregivers, friends, 

volunteers, and Boat Providers, was somewhere around 425.    We generally have a number of Owners donate 

their time and their pontoon or boats for our event.   

Sat.  May 21st. boarding starts a little after 8 AM, and again on Sun.  May 22nd. boarding starts a little after 8 AM; 

for the Participants.  Plan to be at dockside around 8 AM and returning to dock around Noon for luncheon and 

participant recognition.  

This year we would like to once again incorporate boat rides into our program.  There are participants who are 

more than happy to have a boat ride rather than fish.  For many, it might be their first experience on a boat, that 

means no bait or tackle on your craft should you not wish to fish. 

Why are you getting this flyer?   We need more boats, and you can help! 

Pontoons are ideal for the event for both fishing and for those who would just like a ride.   We will have 

experienced loading crew to assist in getting our participants on and off the boats.   For many, this may be their 

first experience on boat.  If you volunteer for boat rides only, there will be NO BAIT or TACKLE on your craft. 

Our participants are all accompanied by caregivers so we do not bear the responsibility for their care, and 

Experienced First Mates are available to help as well.  Also, we are not asking you to assume any liability in that 

regard.  FHNB, Inc. provides comprehensive general public event insurance to insure the activities of all of the 

volunteers and participants for the Event.  We are a 501 (C) (3) organization, so please check with your tax 

preparer in regard to a deduction for expenses accrued as a donation to our Chapter. 

If you would like to be involved or want more information; Bill  Phelps at (513) 456-6587  You can also talk to Tom 

or Chad Taylor at South Shore Marina (937) 289-2656 for more details.   

We are not asking for the loan of your boat for us to operate.  We would prefer to have you join us for one or 

both days along with your boat.   

If you can help us, we can promise you lots and lots of smiles and happy people.          
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